
July 08, 2021 

 

To the residents of Gordon and Wascott, 

  

Over the last month you may have heard about the town of Gordon in Ashland county Wisconsin 

not having an Ambulance service.  

 

Please know that your Ambulance Service is here to serve all of our community members and 

the visitors of Gordon and Wascott in Douglas county Wisconsin. 

 

We have in the last year implemented an increase in our budget that has allowed us to hire 3 full 

time positions for covering incidents in our communities along with the help of the volunteers 

from our communities.  

 

We are in need of volunteers to help cover our service area of Gordon and Wascott. If you are 

interested in becoming a volunteer or have questions please feel free to contact us.  

715-376-2640 leave a message and we will return your call as soon as possible.  

 

If you are in the area of Ashland County Town of Gordon please call the town clerk and see 

where you can help by volunteering. 715-264-2460. 

 

Betty Ebert 

Service Director gwems.  
 


